

2917 18 MAR 2019

GMC RI <puducherrymedicalcollege@gmail.com>

## Feedback / Suggestions on enhancing Medical Council of India (MCI) processes

1 message

Feedback <feedback@mciindia.org>

Mon. Mar 18, 2019 at 12:19 PM

Cc: "Dr. Dinesh Arora" <arora.dinesh@mciindia.org>, "secy-mci@nic.in" <secy-mci@nic.in>

Dear Colleague,

Dean

The Medical Council of India (MCI) plays a pivotal role in medical education and in the overall healthcare ecosystem of India. Given that the health eco-system is continuously evolving and the keen interest of the Board of Governors (BoG) to bring about reform in MCI. The BoG and leadership are having been identified avenues to enhance and improve our practices and processes. To further bolster the reform process Dr. Rakesh Kumar Vats has joined as Secretary-General and Dr. Dinesh Arora has joined as in-charge of Post Graduate and Under Graduate sections.

We have already started identifying measures to improve MCI processes specifically regarding the Under Graduate and Post Graduate sections. At this juncture, the inputs and suggestions of medical institutions are invaluable in helping us design more robust systems and processes. We are keen to receive your inputs and have created a dedicated section on our website www.mciindia.org/CMS/feedback for receiving your feedback. The feedback can be submitted as anonymous and your suggestions will be considered with an open mind.

We would also like to urge public institutions to encourage participation of assessors in the assessment process and request you to nominate faculty Professors / Additional Professors and Associate Professors (with more than 6 years of experience) as assessors. We have started reaching out to assessors through our call centre to verify their details and get their feedback. Going forward technology will be playing a more important role in the assessment process. Towards this, we are developing assessment.mciindia.org which will function as a single page for assessment-related information. You will be hearing more about this page and changes in the assessment process in subsequent e-mails.

This is an initial outreach and we endeavour to develop a transparent consultative process with public and private institutions.

Regards,

MCI Feedback Cell

2/3/11

Mr praised to please